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CITY OF SUMNER
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the preliminary 2025/2026 Biennial Budget for the City of Sumner has been prepared and placed on file for review at Sumner City Hall, it can also be viewed online at https://sumnerwa.gov/budget/. The Sumner City Council will be conducting public hearings to receive public comment on the preliminary 2025/2026 Biennial Budget in the Council Chambers at City Hall at 1104 Maple Street, Sumner, WA, commencing at approximately 6:00pm, on November 18, 2024 and December 2, 2024. 

Dated this 29th day of October 2024
By City Clerk Michelle Converse



Posted October 29th, 2024
Published (Print) in the Enumclaw Courier Herald November 6 and 13, 2024
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